
JONES COUNTY, MISSISSIPPI NOTICE FOR PROPOSALS: 
 
Jones County will receive sealed qualifications from qualified Debris Monitoring Firms until 
10:00 AM on Wednesday, March 24, 2021, for Disaster Debris Monitoring Services for natural 
disasters affecting Jones County from April 5, 2021 until December 31, 2021. The Proposal may 
be mailed or hand-delivered to the Jones County Board of Supervisors, Attn: Danielle Ashley at 
P.O. Box 1468 Laurel, MS 39441 or 415 North 5th Avenue Laurel, MS 39440. The Proposal 
shall include Debris Monitoring qualifications, compliance with public policy, past performance, 
cost, and technical and financial resources.  Knowledge of Federal and State Grant Guidelines, 
experience of the Firm, and capacity for performance will be considered. The Request for 
Proposals can be obtained by calling (601) 428-3139 or emailing dashley@co.jones.ms.us. 
Firms should submit an original and three (3) copies of their proposal for consideration. Each 
Proposal must be received in a sealed envelope clearly marked on the outside of the envelope 
with the word “PROPOSAL” and the name of the Project, “Debris Monitoring: April 5, 2021—
December 31, 2021” on which the proposal is being made and “March 24, 2021 at 10:00 AM” 
and the “NAME OF THE COMPANY SUBMITTING THE PROPOSAL”.  The Jones County 
Board of Supervisors reserves the right to accept or reject any or all proposals and to waive 
technicalities.  
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